Minutes from Curriculum Committee Meeting on Friday, July 19, 2013

Note-taker: Linda
Present: Margaret, Suyen
Agenda: 

1) Cuba Click and Brick:
· Open the Cuba undergrad course to nationwide recruiting by summer 2015.  The class will be online with the exception of the 10 days in Cuba.

· Margaret will follow up to see if there is some training available for teaching online courses with the Center for Teaching and Learning.  Margaret will also look into the application procedures for this unique course. 

· Suyen and Linda will bring it to the Marketing team.

· Margaret will bring it to APA.

· Ann will set dates and make sure they work with the MLK Center.
2) Increase LAFs and Augsburg required courses in Central America and Southern Africa
· Suyen will look into adding a Lifetime Fitness course in Guatemala and approving the POL course as an LAF.

· Suyen will also look into adding more course options for students on the Central America program. (for example, Biology in Costa Rica, another Spanish course, adapting “Contemporary Latin American Women: Text and Voices”)

· Linda will look into adding a Fine Arts LAF for Namibia.
3) Working with Grad programs to internationalize courses by including an international travel component to relevant courses.
· Ann is emailing department chairs (Education, TESL, MBA, MSW, Music Therapy) to arrange meetings for the week after the LC meetings.  She will also be on campus in October for follow-up or if faculty are  not available now. Courses we believe will work well are listed in minutes of July 16th.  Each site will follow up directly with departments depending on the outcome of Ann's meetings.

· Ann  will explore with the professors the possibility of making the pre-departure components of the course online so that the course could possibly be open to students from other universities. (Click-and-brick)

· Suyen will contact the website administrator for the MAL program (through Jesse) to mention that they also have course offerings in Nicaragua. (They mention other countries but not Nicaragua.)

4) Contact our partner schools regarding getting our courses approved for their general education requirements.
· Margaret discussed this with Jesse and will now work on drafting an initial communication to the partners schools inquiring about their openness to this.

· Site representatives will look at the detailed listing of partner school general education requirements that Margaret created and let Margaret know which courses we think may meet those requirements. 

5) Integrate CGE Content into the Augsburg Seminar Course
· Ann has contacted the Augsburg Seminar coordinators.  We are waiting for feedback to establish exactly how some of our content may be integrated into some Augsburg Seminars.  We were thinking either through making available a library of short videos or skyping international faculty into the courses or both.

· Site representatives should look at list of Augsburg Seminar sections to identify sections which may be a good fit.
6) Improve marketing and awareness of Study Abroad at Augsburg in general
· Most of this is Leah's responsibility and she is working on it.

· Site representative's will try to take more photos of Augsburg students and send them to Jesse to try to get them on Augsburg's webpage and photostream.

· Ann is planning to meet with the new VP of Enrollment Management to help him understand that study abroad is not extracurricular.  Regina should also come to this meeting.

· We will remain aware of the discussion on campus regarding attractiveness of INS courses.  Leah mentioned that they may be coming back into vogue.

